
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                  November 29, 2021 

Contact:  Rep. Calvin Callahan                                                                                                         (608) 266-7694 

 

Rep. Callahan Fully Backs Gableman Investigation  
 

[Madison, WI] – State Representative Calvin Callahan (R-Tomahawk) issued the following statement on Monday 

regarding the ongoing Wisconsin election investigation: 

“I’ve spoken with a lot of folks around the 35th Assembly District in regards to the administration of the November 2020 

election. With the recent conclusion of the nonpartisan audit coming out from the Legislative Audit Bureau (LAB) and the 

announcement of the investigation by the Racine County Sheriff’s Office (RCSO) into absentee ballots at long-term care 

facilities, many continue to lose faith in our elections process. Election integrity is the cornerstone of our democratic 

republic, which is why I want my constituents to know that this is a top-priority of mine. 

“The reports from the LAB and RCSO have shown us that we need to continue investigating this matter until completion. 

Justice Gableman will continue his investigation into violations of state election law, regardless of what Governor Evers, 

Attorney General Kaul, and other legislative Democrats do or say. As the LAB and RCSO have already investigated, the 

Wisconsin Elections Commission has been extremely mismanaged. I have called previously for the resignation of Meagan 

Wolfe as the WEC Administrator and renew that call again today. 

“So far, Justice Gableman has said that his investigation has centered on the influence of outside money in Wisconsin 

elections, voting machines, and local clerk authority and WEC issues. To be clear, I back Justice Gableman and his 

investigation 100%, along with a deeper dive into the absentee ballot issue at long-term care facilities, uncovered by the 

RCSO. As long as I’m your state representative, I will always work to ensure our state has honest, secure elections for the 

future.”   

### 

The 35th Assembly District includes all of Lincoln County and portions of Langlade, Marathon, Oneida, and Shawano 

Counties. 

https://legis.wisconsin.gov/lab/eSummary21-19

